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                                                                                                      26th November 2021 
 

 

Dear Parent(s), 

 

As I mentioned yesterday in my email, we were awaiting the guidance about how the plan 
for antigen testing of asymptomatic children would operate in our school.  

 

This guidance has been provided to us today so please find attached the letter for parents 
with all the details. 

 

From next Monday, this system will be operational, and I will be in contact with you if your 
child is identified as a close contact of a positive case here at school. The first contact you 
will receive is a text message from the school letting you know that your child is a close 
contact, followed by an email from us with the information on how to order your box of 
antigen tests. Please keep in mind that this plan will only work if parents inform me that 
their child had tested positive. If we don't know, there isn't anything we can do and the risk 
of onward transmission in school, into households and into our wider school community is 
much higher.  

 

I hope that you all enjoy the weekend and that our boys and girls enjoy watching the Toy 
Show, it's the talk in every classroom today bringing a bit of much needed joy and 
happiness to us all!  

As always, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns and we will do what 
we can to help. 

Kind regards, 

Michael Feeney 

Principal 
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